
COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 

 

Recap of Luncheon 

May 18, 2009 

 

In lieu of the monthly meeting of the Cobb County Retired Employees Association  

the annual cook-out  was held on Monday, May 18, 2009 at the West Cobb Senior 

Center with 107  in attendance.   Mike Payne gave the invocation followed by the 

Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 

 

The following are on the list of absentees because of illness:  Walt Shuler, Walter 

Cates, James Turner, Harry Ingram, Jim Lynch and Ralph Wheeler.   

 

Announcements:  A couple of additional volunteers are needed for the “Call List”.  

Please contact Roswell Story if you are willing to serve in this capacity. 

 

If you want a name badge please be sure to sign the list. 

 

Please bring your membership card to the meetings in order to speed up the check-

in process. 

 

Following announcements everyone enjoyed the hotdogs and hamburgers grilled 

by Roswell, David and their “cooking” crew.  Fixins' were prepared by several 

ladies.  The food was delicious and everyone enjoyed the fellowship.  

 

Next meeting:  Monday, June 15, 2009 at 10:30 A.M.  West Cobb Senior Center.  

 

Martha Watson, Secretary  


